
From: Silver Blades Skating Club no-reply@silverblades.uplifterinc.com
Subject: Weekly In the Loop: Jan 29 - Feb 2, 2024

Date: January 30, 2024 at 7:00 PM
To: Catherine Marcolin catherine.marcolin@me.com

 

Silver Blades Families,

We’re switching things up! Instead of the monthly newsletter and a bunch of emails, we’ll
be sending a weekly note with all you need to know.  Keep your eyes peeled here for
important dates, volunteer opportunities, news and updates.

Upcoming Dates:

February 6: Skate Sharpening 4-8pm

February 19: Family Day NO SESSIONS

News Updates:

New Cellphone Rules as of February 1

Similar to distracted driving, we’re starting to see distracted skating. For the safety of our
skaters and coaches, effective February 1 we are implementing new rules for cellphone
use on the ice. Check out the signs in the rink for more details - and skate safe!

Volunteers needed for Club Competition

Club Competition is back - save the date now for April 13, 2024.  If you’re looking for
volunteer hours, we need you.  Email volunteer@silverblades.ca to see what’s available.

Congratulations

Follow our Silver Blades Instagram @silverblades_fsc for up to date shoutouts on
competitions and test days.  Congratulations to all the Silver Blade skaters on their
achievements! 

Free Entry to watch Pre-Novice/Novice Challenge - Oakville (February 1-4)

Show your support for Canada’s best young skaters at the Pre-Novice/Novice Skate
Canada Challenge.  Taking place this weekend at the Sixteen Mile SPorts Complex in
Oakville, there are free tickets available to watch. Check out the link for more information:
https://skateontario.org/free-entry-to-pre-novice-novice-challenge-oakville/

See you at the rink!


